
 

 

  

 

11 November 2024 

HEB/nmr 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A part of our PSHE programme, ‘Talk Consent’ will be attending school on 26th November for the PSHE 
drop down days for Years 10-13. The link to their site is below:  
 
Talk Consent • Specialist Consent Education for Schools 
 
If you do not want your child to take part in this, please can you let the office know. 
 
In addition to this, there will be an online parent information evening which is available to all parents 
and carers at 5pm on Tuesday 26 November. Please see the link below to join this on Teams. 
 
Talk Consent - St Bernard's High School Parent Webinar 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs H Barnes 
Deputy Head Teacher  
 

https://talkconsent.org/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTg3NjFkZGMtYmUxZi00Y2EyLWEwOWItM2QyYjJkMzAwM2Vm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2267df2547-7557-4dcc-8e7d-3651aa47ca03%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224a6243cc-abb5-489c-a3d6-ca64850959a5%22%7d

